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PRESS RELEASE 

The Avilla Community will be hosting a Mobile Office for Saline County Judge Jeff Arey on Tuesday, May 

3rd.   The concept of a mobile office began last year with Judge Arey’s desire to make himself easily 

accessible to the public.  According to Judge Arey “The idea of a mobile office has worked very well.  By 

going to different areas around the county I get to meet with people in their communities.  I believe it 

conveys the fact that I care about the issues that concern them and it helps me do my job better.  My 

goal for the next couple of years is to go to every area in Saline County, especially those that are more 

remote.  I want the residents of each community to know that I have not forgotten them – they matter 

to this office.” 

In April Judge Arey and his staff held a Mobile Office in the Shaw Community.  While there Judge Arey 

met with area residents and listened to their concerns and questions about roads, the new Everbridge 

Storm Warning system, and answered other questions related to county business.  Staff members Katie 

Davis, the Veterans Service Officer, and Jeff Stroud, Assistant Road Superintendent, were also there. 

The Mobile Office at Avilla will be Tuesday, May 3rd from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Avilla Community 

Center.  Everyone is welcome.   

For more information please call 501-303-5640. 

 

 

 


